
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 2/6/2012 10:47:06 AM 
To: 'marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov' (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Sharp, Shelly (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SSM3) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: DRA 

Or Shelly Sharp. 

Original Message 
From: Zal'ar. Marzia lmailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2012 09:24 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: DRA 

Hello, 
DRA wants to directly contact PG&E on the consultant matter. Who should I have them contact? They are 
waiting for Pocta to get back from vacation later this week, so they won't be contacting you guys until late this 
week. Also, they're meeting with TURN this week. Anyway, who should they contact? 

Marzia 
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